

On Feb 25, 2020, at 2:17 PM, Mrs. Nora Moffat <nmoffat@ndapa.org> wrote:

Dear Parents of Notre Dame Travelers,

To continue our focus on the safety of our traveling students and program leaders, Notre Dame administrators are consistently monitoring the coronavirus as it relates to our upcoming travel destinations. As with all international travel, each year, we check daily the recommendations made by the [State Department](#), the [CDC](#), the [World Health Organization](#) and our travel risk-management service, [International SOS](#), before we send groups abroad. Safety is our utmost priority and we shall make such decisions based solely on the health and safety of our travelers.

At this point in time, it is deemed too early to make decisions about our June travel programs. Our trip to Prague will depart tomorrow as there are no travel advisories in place for the Czech Republic. Our Middle School Montréal trip in April is planned to run, but again, we will continue to check-in with these leading global organizations before making a final decision in the months to come.

If you have questions regarding financial responsibilities for the Italy and Spain programs, please contact Grand Classroom directly about their travel insurance and trip cancelation policies at 1-800-839-6424. For the Costa Rica Service Program, please contact Chill Expeditions at 1-800-551-7887. For questions concerning the Montréal trip, please reach out to me.

Thank you,
Nora Moffat

--

Nora Moffat
Director of The Center for Global Leadership
Apple Teacher

Academy of Notre Dame de Namur
[560 Sproul Road](#)
[Villanova, PA 19085](#)
610.687.0650, ext. 172

nmoffat@ndapa.org

